
Allanson Street Primary School Financial 

Information 

 

We do not employ any staff who have a gross salary of £100 000 or 

more. 

There is no gender gap regarding pay at our school. 

 

Benchmarking is the process of comparing a school's spending with 
similar schools and schools with similar challenges. It allows our school to look 
at spend in different areas such as staffing, supplies and services; buildings and 
land; as well as against the individual Consistent Financial Reporting (CFR) 
codes. 
 

The link below will take you to a dedicated page linked to spending at Allanson Street 

Primary School: 

https://schools-financial-benchmarking.service.gov.uk/School?urn=104758 
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